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Fiscal Impact Summary 

This bill adds to the list of specific information that may be disclosed under the State’s Freedom 
of Information Act (FOIA) to include the results of toxicology tests for a public employee, public 
official, or school board member who is operating a motor vehicle while on duty and is arrested, 
or investigated, for DUI or related traffic violations. 
 
The State Law Enforcement Division indicates this bill will have no expenditure impact on the 
General Fund, Other Funds, or Federal Funds.   

Explanation of Fiscal Impact 

Introduced on March 19, 2019 
State Expenditure 
Under this bill, the South Carolina Freedom of Information Act would apply to toxicology 
reports on public employees, public officials, and school board members operating motor 
vehicles while on duty who are then arrested, or investigated, for DUI or related traffic 
violations. 
 
State Law Enforcement Division.  The agency reports that this bill will have no expenditure 
impact on the General Fund, Other Funds, or Federal Funds.  Any expenses associated with the 
implementation of the bill will be handled within current appropriations of the agency. 

State Revenue 
N/A 

Local Expenditure 
N/A 

Local Revenue 
N/A 
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